WOODS AITKEN LINCOLN OFFICE
L=-=L-P 301 mumnﬁéﬁgg

LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68508-2578

SUITE 200 TELEPHONE 402-437-8500
2154 WISCONSIN AVENUE, NW FAX 402-437-8558
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20007
TELEPHONE 202-944-9500 OMAHA OFFICE
FAX 202-944-9501 SUITE 525
10250 REGENCY CIRCLE
www.woodsaitken.com OMAHA, NEBRASKA 68114-3754
T e= TELEPHONE 402-898-7400
THOMAS J. MOORMAN I ' FAX 402-437-898-7401
Direct Dial: 202-944-9502
E-Mail: tmoorman{woodsaitken.com l§ 8}
Admitted to practice only in the District o
of Columbia Policy Divicinn
February 11, 2009 International Bureay

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 12" Street SW, Room TW-B204 0 R ’ G I N A L

Washington, DC 20554 F
ILED/ACCEPTED

Attention: John Giusti, Acting Bureau Chief

International Bureau FEB 11 2009
Federal Communicati -
Re:  Section 63.21(i) Name Change Notification Office of the S%';fectgxmlssmn

Southeast Nebraska Telephone Company to
Southeast Nebraska Communications, Inc.
Authorization File Number: ITC-214-20051102-00448

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to Section 63.21(i) of the Commission's Rules (47 C.F.R. § 63.21(i)), this
notification is provided to inform the Commission that, effective October 15, 2008, Southeast
Nebraska Telephone Company (“Southeast”) changed its name to Southeast Nebraska
Communications, Inc. Southeast was authorized to provide international global resale service on
November 18, 2005 under File No. ITC-20051102-00448. See Public Notice, DA No. 05-3041,
released November 25, 2005. Through an inadvertent oversight, this name change notification
was not filed during the thirty (30) day time period required by Section 63.21(i) of the
Commission’s rules. Southeast regrets this oversights but respectfully submits that it believes
that all affected customers were notified of the change in accordance with applicable
requirements and that other paperwork notifications required of Southeast to, among other
entities, the Universal Service Administrative Company, have been made.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office.
Respectfully submitted,
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Thomas J. rman



